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Thanks, from Tring Boot Camp: 

I just wanted to thank you so much for a 

providing the lorry for our Bootcamp parade 

float and I wanted to pass along to you that 

your drivers yesterday were EXCELLENT!  They 

were so engaged, friendly and helpful, such 

great ambassadors for your company! 

Thanks, From Tring Together: 

Many, many thanks for Saturday. Here's the 

1st photo that shows the floats in action and 

I'm sure there will be more. The four groups 

were all absolutely delighted to be on a float - 

and also complimented your drivers, who 

were brilliant. Please thank them for us. 

Thank you again. 2023? 

 

Thanks, from Tring Music Partnership: 

I just wanted to say thank you for the 

lorries and also for taking the time to 

come and check they were all ok - not 

many people would bother! 

Your drivers were fantastic, and 

nothing was a problem for them which 

made them easy to work with. I even 

got Chris to help decorate the truck       

 

Thanks, from Tring Radio: 

 We just wanted to thank you for the loan of the lorry last 

Saturday for the carnival. Your driver Chris is such a nice 

guy, he’s a great ambassador for your company. We 

wouldn’t hesitate to recommend Chiltern Transport to 

anyone who needs the use of a transport company! If 

there’s ever anything you’d like Tring Radio to promote for 

you, please do get in touch. 

 


